
 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Devarajan: 

 

I would like to thank you and the team members of Praapthi for your excellent support 
for my student Vidhya Ravichandran’s arangetram. This was the first time the student 
and the family were involved in organizing a Bharata Natyam program and the guidance 
and support provided by you helped them a lot. 

 I am glad that I recommended your company to the parents and would not hesitate to 
do so in the future for other students. Vidhya Venkat and Akhila provided excellent 
support for the entire event. Vidhya has also lent her support for many of my previous 
events and she has been an excellent artistic asset to the program. I wish Praapthi all 
success and an enriching artistic journey in the future  

Sincerely 

 

Siri Rama (Dr) 

Artistic Director  

Kanaka Sabha Performing Arts Centre ( Mumbai/Singapore) 

President, World Dance Alliance Asia Pacific (Singapore) 

 

  

 

	
  

	
  


